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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Important information 

 

Firstly, I hope you have all enjoyed a wonderful summer. I will be writing to you again later this week with our 

usual updates and exciting news about the events taking place over the course of the next term, and to also share 

the overview of our students’ recent examination excellent examination results achievements – we are 

immensely proud of them! 

 

However, I felt that given the recent extensive media coverage regarding Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated 

Concrete (RAAC) and its use in educational settings it was important to write to you, and confirm, that we do not 

have RAAC in any of our buildings. Therefore, I am very pleased to assure you that we will continue to function 

as normal and look forward to welcoming all of our students back tomorrow. We’ve even managed to organise 

some wonderful weather this week to celebrate the return to school too! 

 
With very best wishes,  
 

 
 
Mrs Cristina Taboada-Naya 
Headteacher 
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